
 

 
CITY OF INDIAN HILLS  

SHREDDING EVENT 
  

*** MARK YOUR CALENDAR *** 
  

SATURDAY, JUNE 3, 2023 
9:00 a.m.—12:00 p.m. 

  

  

  

  

 

 
  
The City of Indian Hills free shredding event will be on Saturday, June 3, 
2023, from 9:00 a.m.—12:00 p.m. at: 

  
SAGAMORE PARK 

  
RML Shred will take any paper documents (paper clips, staples and rubber bands 
are allowed).   
  
They will NOT take:  CD’s 

Floppy Disks 
Plastic Bags 
Cardboard 

  

Please limit the paper items to your personal documents.  NO office documents 

because of limited truck space. 

  
NOTE:  THERE WILL BE NO E-CYCLE (NO electronics-cellphones, computers, 

etc.) 

  

*** As the date gets closer, we will send a reminder via email, so if you have not 

signed up to receive city emails, we encourage you to do so. Please send your 

request to:   clerk@indianhillsky.org 
  

  


